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Elfin Cove Fuel Cooperative/PPF Loan

Sen. Bert Stedman <Sen.Bert.Stedman@akleg.gov> Wed, May 14, 2014 at 11:18 AM
To: Lane Ply <alaskansforalaska@gmail.com>

Dear Lane,

Thank you for emailing Senator Stedman regarding the Elfin Cove Fuel Cooperative and concerns over funds
received from the state. We have read the documents you attached and we will discuss this with Ms. Sara
Fisher-Goad to determine what action, if any, should be taken. We’ve also been advised by Senator
Fairclough’s office that the Legislative Budget and Audit Committee does not intend to sanction an audit of
the Community of Elfin Cove NonProfit Corporation. We believe this is a prudent decision because the
Legislative Audit Division has limited staff that typically conduct higher level audits of state agencies, boards
and commissions as well as the statewide single audit. Audits of specific grants or loans are more typically
handled by the Administrative agency responsible for disbursing those funds. Regardless, we will look into
this complaint by Alaskans for Alaska. Thank you again for contacting Senator Stedman.

Regards,
Darwin Peterson

Staff to Senator Stedman



